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Newsletter 6th February 2019 
 
This Week 
The children have had a wonderful week celebrating the Chinese New Year with Lantern making; 
Chinese calligraphy, sampling Chinese foods and eating with chop sticks.  We will be continuing 
this theme in our cooking week, after the half term. 
 
Workshops for Parents 
In terms 3 and 4 we are running the following workshops for parents: 
 
Mon 11 Feb Workshop – E-Safety – Mr Stapley – School Hall 2.45pm – All welcome 
Wed 13 Feb Workshop – Phonics – Mrs Winchester – Venus Classroom 2.45pm – Venus Parents 
Thur 28 Mar Workshop – KS2 SATs– Mrs Burnett – Jupiter Classroom 2.45pm – Jupiter Parents 
Tues 2 Apr Workshop – KS1 SATs – Mrs Miller – Mars Classroom 2.45pm – Mars Parents 
 
These workshops are aimed to help and explain to parents about the different matters that arise, 
as the children progress through school. 
 
Car Parking 
We have again had complaints about the car park.  Please do remember the car park is not school 

property and we have no control over the parking.  Out of courtesy to our neighbours the two 

driveways on the left (as you leave school) must be left free at all times. Also, there should be no 

parking opposite the drive of our neighbour, near the top of the lane. 

Please do park sensibly – alongside cars already parked and not in the centre of a large space, 

where perhaps two cars could have parked. 

 
Attachments 
Please do read the attachments sent with this newsletter. The Kent Play clubs letter gives details 
of holiday clubs available in the half term.  The other attachments provide details of upcoming 
Church events such as the Saturday Church Breakfast, the Church Pancake Party and a detective 
trail around the Stour Downs. 
 
Reminders 

1) Please do not send any medication into school with your child – including chap 
sticks/throat sweets…etc. - see Mrs Mac regarding any medication needed for your child. 

2) An unnamed navy jumper has been left in the school office.  From Sainsbury’s (Tu clothing) 
– age 5 years – almost new. Please claim if it is yours. 

3) Also left in office - a child’s hat, unnamed – navy check lumberjack style. 
 

 
Andrew Stapley 
Headteacher    

PTO 
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Dates for diary 
 
Mon 11 Feb  Workshop – E-Safety – Mr Stapley – School Hall 2.45pm – All welcome 
Wed 13 Feb Workshop – Phonics – Mrs Winchester – Venus Classroom 2.45pm – Venus 

Parents  
Fri 15 Feb  School Inset Day – no pupils in school 
   End term 3 
Mon 25 Feb  Start of term 4 
Fri 1 Mar  PTA Pamper night 
Fri 15 Mar  Comic Relief – non uniform day 
Thur 28 Mar Workshop – KS2 SATs– Mrs Burnett – Jupiter Classroom 2.45pm – Jupiter 

Parents 
Tues 2 Apr  Workshop – KS1 SATs – Mrs Miller – Mars Classroom 2.45pm – Mars Parents 
Fri 5 Apr  Last day term 4 
Tues 23 Apr  School Inset Day – no pupils in school 
Weds 24 Apr  First day term 5 
Mon 6 May  Bank Holiday  
Fri 24 May  End term 5 
Mon 3 Jun  School Inset Day – no pupils in school 
Tues 4 Jun  First day term 6 
Weds 12,  
Thur 13, Fri 14  Y6 Residential – Kingswood 
Fri 12 July  Sports day/PTA Summer Fayre  
Tues 23 July  End term 6  
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